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Notice of Public Hearing 
 
New York State Senate Standing Committee on Elections 
Joseph P. Addabbo, Jr. 
Chair 
Senator Martin Malave Dilan             Senator Thomas W. Libous                  

Senator Jose M. Serrano                     Senator Joseph A. Griffo                      

Senator Brian X. Foley                      

 
SUBJECT: The introduction of optical scan voting machines in the 2010 primary elections in New York City, and Nassau, Suffolk and Westchester Counties.
 
September 29, 2010 
2:00 P.M. to 5:00 P.M.
Senate Hearing Room
250 Broadway, 19th Floor
New York, NY 10007
The purpose of this hearing is to seek public comment about the introduction of optical scan voting machines in the 2010 primary elections, new administrative procedures, voter response, problems that arose and their resolution.

This dialogue between lawmakers and the public is part of the Senate’s commitment to a robust committee process, and the development of sound public policy through open dialogue and an overall transparent legislative procedure.  
Persons wishing to attend or testify at this hearing should complete and return the reply form as soon as possible, but no later than September 27.  It is important the form be fully completed and returned so persons may be notified in the event of postponement or cancellation of the hearing. Witnesses are asked to keep oral testimony to no more than five minutes in length. If you are testifying, please submit 10 copies of the prepared statement for the Committee and bring additional copies for the public and media.
Written testimony may be e-mailed as an attachment in any common format to the Elections Committee to Victoria Clark vclark@senate.state.ny.us, or by fax to 518-426-6875.

 
 
In order to meet the needs of those who may have a disability, the New York State Senate has made its facilities and services available to all individuals with disabilities. Accommodations will be provided for individuals with disabilities, upon reasonable request, to afford such individuals access and admission to Senate facilities and activities. 
 
Questions about this hearing may be directed to: Victoria Clark at (518) 455-2322 or vclark@senate.state.ny.us.
  


 
New York State Senate Standing Committee on Elections

Public Hearing Reply Form

Please respond by September 27, 2010
Mail to:

New York State Senate Standing Committee on Elections

Room 815 LOB, Albany, NY, 12247.

Or fax to: 518-426-6875.

____   I would like to testify at the hearing on September 29.

____   I plan to attend, but do not wish to testify at the hearing on September 29.

____   I will require assistance and/or handicapped accessibility information. Please specify the type of assistance required:


_____________________________________________________


_____________________________________________________


_____________________________________________________

NAME: ____________________________________________________

TITLE: ____________________________________________________

ORGANIZATION: __________________________________________

ADDRESS: ________________________________________________

E-MAIL:   _________________________________________________

TELEPHONE: _____________________________________________

FAX:  _____________________________________________________
